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Comments: As a frequent visitor to the United states specifically to rock climb, I strongly oppose the bolt ban. It

will have a significant negative impact on access to rock climbing in wilderness areas. These activities provide

significant boost to mental and physical health and also the financial boost to the wider tourism industry cannot

be understated. Please to not ban bolts in the wilderness!!


